
From: Breland, Garry  
Sent: Wednesday, February 04, 2015 8:57 AM 
To: Crockett, Bennie 
Subject: RE: Supervisory Management 
 
That is correct. The program never took flight, so we will be removing from the catalog.  
 
Garry 
 
Garry Breland 
Vice President for Academic Affairs 
  
William Carey University 
WCU Box 15 
498 Tuscan Avenue 
Hattiesburg, MS 39401 
www.wmcarey.edu 
Office: (601) 318-6101 
Mobile: (601) 408-1080 
Fax: (601) 318-6413 
  

 
  
Acta Non Verba 
James 1:22 
 
  
CONFIDENTIAL  
The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may 
contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged material. This information is covered by federal laws 
regarding confidentiality and should not be shared with a third-party without consent of the sender. 
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